
 

 

 
 
 
August 31, 2023 

 
Families, 

 
I am writing with an update on the new modular being built at Ellenvale Junior High. As you know, the 
twelve-classroom addition is required to support enrolment growth in the school community.  

 
We are excited to let you know that the new classrooms are bright, safe, and comfortable learning 
spaces that are almost ready to welcome students next week!  
 
Some minor repairs and outside work still remain, which will be completed in the next few weeks. Any 
work will happen after school hours and on weekends so there is no disruption to learning. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your school principal or contact the HRCE 
Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. You can find all previous updates here. 
 
Wishing you and your family a successful start to the 2023-24 school year. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Kavita Khanna 

Director, Operations Services 

Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca
https://www.hrce.ca/node/41251

